
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23rd April 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Home Learning 23.04.20 

 

The DfE has published information, guidance and support for parents and carers of 

children who are learning at home during the coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak.  

 

Please find below the latest links to information that has been published,  

 

 Guidance on helping children aged 2 to 4 learn at home can be found here: 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/help-children-aged-2-to-4-to-learn-at-home-

during-coronavirus-covid-19 

 

 Guidance on helping primary school children learn at home can be found here: 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/help-primary-school-children-continue-their-

education-during-coronavirus-covid-19  

 

 Guidance on helping children with special educational needs and disabilities 

learn at home can be found here: 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/help-children-with-send-continue-their-

education-during-coronavirus-covid-19 

 

Best regards 

 

Kate Budd 

St Thomas & St Anne’s CE Primary School 
Hanwood, Shrewsbury, SY5 8JN 

Headteacher:  Mrs Kate Budd 

Tel:  01743 860400 
Email:  admin@hanwood.shropshire.sch.uk 

Website:  www.hanwood.shropshire.sch.uk 

 

 
~ Caring, growing and learning together ~ 
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